
SNOW STORM POLICY  
 

In order to provide the best service, the Spirit Lake Public Library will 
remain open whenever possible.  The library is, however, concerned about 
the safety of its employees, volunteers and patrons.  During extreme 
weather conditions, the library may close or delay opening.  The library 
director may consult with the board president, other board members, or the 

city administrator.  Any closings will be announced on KUOO and the 
library’s social media sites.  All full-time and salaried staff may work from 
home with the approval of the library director for a partial or full day of 
their regularly scheduled hours.  
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